
Class 3 Newsletter – 5.10.18 

 

 
This Week... 

 
This week we have been immersing ourselves in poetry – we really enjoyed performing The Sound 

Collector by Roger McGough.  The adults in the classroom were so impressed that the children were able 
to learn the poem ‘off by heart’, and put actions to the words. We hope those parents who were able to 
come and watch us on Thursday enjoyed it too. The children used the poem to identify verbs and nouns 
and have created their own versions of the poem. In our Maths work, we have been revising 2D shape, 

identifying the properties of the shapes and calculating the perimeter of different quadrilaterals. Many 
children need to keep revising this work, so please help by identifying 2D shapes in the environment and 
using the vocabulary of sides, vertices, right angles, parallel sides, regular and irregular. We designed 
our own insulated cups in Science which we will test next week. The children chose their own materials 
and worked with a partner. Mrs Morris designed and made some recipes with the children on Thursday 
as part of our Design Technology topic and the children enjoyed trying some samples of French food in 

our Geography - thank you to those parents who contributed these items. 
 

Class Information 

On the 14th October, we will be joining our church 
family at St Christopher’s to celebrate Harvest. 

We are hoping that as many Lea Endowed children as 
possible can join us and indeed, that some children can 
contribute to the service. Reverend Peter has 
requested that children take a single item of fruit for 
the service and any donations of non-perishable food 
would be gratefully received. 

The service will be held at 9.30am – let’s raise the roof 
and celebrate God's wonderful work together. 

Dates For Your Diary 

Friday 12th October – Harvest Fundraiser – details 
to follow. 

Sunday 14th October – Harvest Service at St. 
Christophers’ Church @ 9.30am.  

Wednesday 17th October – Bog Eyed Jog – details 
to follow 

Friday 19th October – Break up for half term at 
3.15pm 

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value Certificate – Trust 

Jessica 
Curriculum Certificate – 

Kai 
Writer of The Week – 

Emmanuel 

Next Week - Next week, we shall begin our new class 
novel, A Medal for Leroy by Michael Morpurgo. I have 
chosen this story as it is from the viewpoint of a child 

but focuses on world events – we shall be 
commemorating 100 years since WW1 in school over the 

next month so this story fits in nicely. We shall be 
identifying and creating complex sentences using the 

book as a model. In our Maths, we shall look at statistics 
and mental calculations. We will test our insulated cups 
using data loggers in Science and create book reviews 
for the Bible in our RE. Mrs Morris will try out some 

more recipes and be creating a food blog in Computing. 


